

'Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.'

Timothy Hackworth Primary School



Monday 15th September, 2025

Wraparound Care at Timothy Hackworth – Available from Monday 15th September CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.

Dear Parents and Carers.

We are delighted to be able to offer wraparound care sessions at our school to support parents and carers who may need extra childcare at the beginning and end of the school day.

Following expressions of interest from parents and carers in the Spring and Summer Terms earlier this year, we are now pleased to be able to offer Wraparound Care at our school starting from next week, Monday 15th September.

These wraparound care sessions are paid sessions. The tax-free childcare scheme is able to be used.

(https://www.durham.gov.uk/article/19919/Tax-free-childcare or childcarechoices.gov.uk)

Breakfast Club from 7.30 a.m. (7.30 a.m. – 8.40 a.m. - £3 per session)

After School Club:

3.30 - 4.30 p.m. (£4.50 per session)

3.30 - 5.30 p.m. (£9.00 per session)

4.00 – 5.30 p.m. for children who might have attended an after school intervention group at school - (£6.75 per session)

4.30 – 5.30 p.m. - for children who might have attended an after school club - (£4.50 per session)

We are currently in the process of updating our Parent Pay booking system so that sessions can be booked online via Parent Pay. For the moment, bookings will be taken via our School Office.

Parents and carers have the choice to be able to book weekly sessions, or to book individual sessions to support work shifts etc.

Sessions would need to be paid for a week in advance.

Childcare sessions would be able to be booked, in advance. Shorter notice childcare sessions would be able to be booked up until 2.30 p.m. on the day the childcare session is required.



'Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.'

Timothy Hackworth Primary School



Please contact the School Office, via telephone, to book short notice Wraparound Care sessions.

Miss Fitch and Miss Robinson, from our Timothy Hackworth Staff Team, are looking forward to welcoming your child to our After School Club, with lots of exciting activities – and snacks! – on offer.

For more information, and to book places for this week and/or later this term, please contact our School Office who will be happy to help you.

We look forward to seeing you!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. L. Boulton Mrs. S. Simpson-May Mrs. P. Crook

Head Teacher Deputy Head Teacher Chair of Governors

Head Teacher: Mrs. L. Boulton Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs. S. Simpson-May Chair of Governors: Mrs. P. Crook

Byerley Road, Shildon, Co. Durham, DL4 1HN Tel: 01388 772959

Email: timothyhackworth@durhamlearning.net Website: www.timothyhackworthschool.co.uk























